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Headteacher: Ms C McMillan 
 

Annual Calendar - Updates 

• Halloween Day in school - 30th October. 
The Parent Council are looking for volunteers to decorate the hall on 
Sunday 29th October – Next Meeting Wednesday 4th October at 7pm. 

 
• Primary 1 (Mrs Robinson) rescheduled meeting Tuesday 10th October at 

2pm. 
 

Parents’ Evening - Thursday 12th October 
Please book your appointment via ParentsPortal or contact the school 
office. 
There is a Book Fair on this week in school – there is no obligation to make 
a purchase. 

 

Primary 7 Class Assembly (Mrs Gray) 

 

Primary 7 based their class assembly on our 7 school values. The class 

created scenarios with a good example and a poor example of how these can 

be demonstrated in our school environment. Our school values are:- 

Friendship   Determination  Respect  Equality 

Inspiration   Courage   Excellence 

These values (based on the Olympic Values, linked to our move to this school 

after London 2012) are embedded in our school ethos and are part of our 

language that we use in our learning. The values are on display around our 

school. Well Done and thank you to everyone in Primary 7! 



Students 

Throughout the year every class in our school will have a student 

teacher. This is part of our obligation to develop future teachers and 

early years workers.  

 

Traffic on Carlisle Road! 

The road markings are now complete on Carlisle Road. 

Please consider walking to school, Park and Stride and using 

the car park on Southfield Road. 

 

Parent Council 2023 

You can support the Parent Council when you shop online using 

easyfundraising.  

As we shop more readily on the internet this is a great way to 

support the school and ELC without having to do anything. Our 

cause is listed as – 

Blackwood Primary Parent Council - Lanark. 

Click on the link below to register your account : 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/register-your-good- 
cause/?invite=49bjqz&referral-campaign=s2c 

Contact details for the Parent Council are 

blackwoodparentcouncil@gmail.com 

NEXT MEETING: Wednesday 4th October- Everyone welcome! 
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